BPRC Fun-Run on Sunday 19/08 @ 10.10 enjoyed by one and all, with lots of fun and all entrants finished.

What can be said about our little event, other than, all the effort and preparation was more than worthwhile, and we would like to thank all the parents and the youngsters for turning out for the first ever Brough Park 1 or 2 mile Fun Run; an event that will no doubt carry on and expand over the forthcoming years.
Special thanks go out to two of our regulars; Dawn Brown for acting as rear guard and Jack Bray for guiding all whom followed a good distance from front-runner, Harry Bond, around the new route.
In addition we are grateful to all the help on the day from:
Kathryn Smith, Sam Goldstraw, Rebecca Hinton, Lisa Bond, Steve Massey, Richard and Rebecca Dodd, Dawn Brown, Karl Birch, Kate Salt, Karen and Mike Turner with GB representative Jason Burgess also helping out by marshalling, and Leek Leisure Centre for providing facilities along with Friends of Brough Park for their refreshments and entertainment.
Thanks also go to the organisers and finish recorders of Leek Half Marathon.
There were a few endearing words from Rebecca Hinton when she was thanked for helping, ‘It was a pleasure, it’s a community event and we should all be willing to pay something back’.
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